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§3174-NNN.  Rules regarding electronic visit verification for hospice services
The department may adopt rules regarding the use of electronic visit verification for providers 

offering hospice services under the MaineCare program. Rules adopted under this section are major 
substantive rules as defined in Title 5, chapter 375, subchapter 2‑A. For purposes of this section, 
"electronic visit verification" means a system under which visits conducted as part of hospice services 
are electronically verified with respect to the type of service performed, the individual receiving the 
service, the date of the service, the location of service delivery, the individual providing the service and 
the time the service begins and ends.  [PL 2023, c. 576, §1 (NEW); PL 2023, c. 576, §2 (AFF).]
REVISOR'S NOTE: §3174-NNN. MaineCare eligibility for persons under 21 years of age (As enacted 
by PL 2023, c. 597, §15 is REALLOCATED TO TITLE 22, SECTION 3174-OOO)
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